
January 28, 2003 
 
Chairperson and Members of the  Regular Meeting of 
Parks, Recreation and Community February 4, 2003 
Resources Advisory Commission 
 
 

Little League Batting Cage Enhancement  

 

Recommendation 

Staff recommends that the Commission approve the request from Hermosa Beach Little 
League to renovate and expand the batting cages in Clark Field and forward to the City 
Council for its review and approval at the February 11, 2003 City Council meeting. 

Background 

The Hermosa Beach Little League has secured a donation of all materials and labor to 
accomplish this project.  Staff has met with the Little League representative on site and 
also recommends approval of the project.  A drawing of the expanded area is attached. 

Analysis 

Renovation of the batting cages for the 2003 season will help to improve and assist in 
scheduling team practice space by allowing one practice a week to be assigned to each 
team for batting practice. 

 

Fiscal Impact:  None 

 

Attachment: 
Proposed Batting Cage Enhancement Drawing 
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
   
Shaunna Donahue 
Recreation Supervisor 

 


